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Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in the Headteacher position at our school. The governors, staff, and children 

look forward to welcoming you to Yalding.  

We are seeking a dedicated leader with experience, exceptional personal qualities, and a child-centered 

approach to education. The ideal candidate will embrace nurture principles and be committed to fostering 

a supportive and enriching learning environment.  

The successful applicant will demonstrate many of the qualities outlined in the Person Specification and will 

be eager to lead our school into the future.  

Yalding Primary is a well-respected and popular rural school, nestled in a picturesque village within easy 

reach of Maidstone, Tonbridge, and Tunbridge Wells. We are part of a positive collaboration with three 

other local Church Schools, where headteachers regularly meet to offer mutual support.  

Our children are happy, motivated learners with excellent behavior, as recognized in our recent Ofsted 

inspection. As governors, we are committed to supporting the professional development and well-being of 

our Headteacher and staff.  

I warmly encourage you to visit our school and experience firsthand what makes it such a special place for 

our children, staff, and wider community.  

I look forward to receiving your application.  

 

Best regards  

 

Sandra Grace Chair of Governors 


